
Please help keep motorcyclists safe by voting in favor of SB694.  

 

Highway traffic jams are very dangerous for motorcycles as we find ourselves sitting there with 

a car stopped in front of us and one behind us and few options for an escape path. Not only is 

SB694 going to make traffic safer for motorcycles, it will also help ease traffic.  

Portland has the worst traffic in the state, however, the city is also very bicycle friendly and 

drivers are used to sharing the roads with riders. Shortly after SB694 passes and drivers become 

used to motorcycle filtering through traffic jams, motorcycling in Portland should become much 

safer. 

Sincerely, 

Eric Azinger, former MSF instructor 


